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MEMORANDUM 

TO All Employees 
DENR Central Office 
Forest Management Bureau 
Environmental Management Bureau 

FROM The Director 
Administrative Service 

SUBJECT : 	 CHRISTMAS RAFFLE DRAW ON DECEMBER 20, 
2004 

DATE 	 December 17, 2004 

Please be informed that final Christmas raffle draw will be held on 
December 20, 2004 after the Flag Raising Ceremony at 7:00 a.m. 

Again, please drop your DENR Identification Cards a t  the designated 
tambiolo before the draw starts. 

For your information and guidance. 


